
 
          RIDGE VALLEY SCHOOL 

 

RVS/CIR/105/2021-2022                                                                        27th AUG 2021 
 

UNIFORM DISTRIBUTION 
 

Dear Parents (PRE NUR-I), 
 
Greetings from RVS ! 
 
This is to please inform you that the uniform will be available in school on 
Saturday 28 August'21 from 9.30 a.m. to 2.30 p.m. 
 
Kindly make it convenient to collect if you require. 
 
Warm Regards 
 

Team RVS 
 

 


